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Robert Harvey <robert.harvey@stonybrook.edu>
To: William Arens <william.arens@stonybrook.edu>
... depending on how you measure:

Faculty research exchange, and participation of faculty and graduate students in online (virtual) collaborative
events and seminars with the UAM-X and their international network.

Good to see you today. And thanks for passing this on to the Provost.

Robert Harvey, Professor & Chair
Cultural Analysis & Theory

2048 Humanities Building

Stony Brook, NY 11794-5355
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